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12th February 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
End of Term 3 

As we reach the end of Term 3 and the mid-point in the academic year I felt it was important to write 
to all our pupils, parents and carers to say a huge thank you and well done for all your participation, 
commitment and engagement in your learning during the current term.  It is fair to say that Term 3 
was a term like no other with the change from our normal approach to remote provision within 24 
hours.  We are so very proud of how the whole school community changed and adapted to the new way 
of learning and it is fair to say we have been really impressed with the learning taking place both at 
home and at school.  We look forward to this learning continuing after the term break – in the 
meantime thank you and well done.  
 

Reporting a Positive Case during Term Break. 
As part of our restricted provision we have had a number of pupils in school on a daily basis.  For these 
pupils we still have a responsibility, as a school, to undertake Track and Trace for any pupils presenting 
with COVID 19 symptoms within 48 hours of their last day in school.  If a pupil currently attending 
school tests positive for coronavirus (COVID-19), having developed symptoms within 48 hours of being in 
school, so up until and including 14th February, please email feedback@spaldingparish.lincs.sch.uk with: 
Child’s Full Name:       
Class: 
Date of positive test result:      
Date child developed symptoms: 
Please note this only applies to pupils that have been in school as part of our current restricted provision.   
 

It was fantastic to be back together at the start of the term even if it was just for one day and the 
whole staff and I look forward to welcoming all the pupils back as soon as we are able to safely.  Please 
enjoy the term break, spend time together doing the things you enjoy, walking, baking, gardening, playing 
games, watching movies, learning new skills, whatever you fancy.  We look forward to welcoming the 
pupils back to their learning on Monday 22nd February. Please take care and stay safe.      
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 


